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EAHP is inviting its Member Associations [1] and invididual hospital pharmacists and
institutions, including Universities, to participate in potential submissions to the European
Union (EU) for financial support for cross-border hospital pharmacy projects, particularly in the
areas of medicines reconciliation, antimicrobial stewardship and paediatric interventions
such as Therapeutic Drug Monitoring.

We invite initial expressions of interest in participation, as well as additional suggestions on
proposals, to be made to nenad.hedren[at]gmail[dot]com [2].

Thereafter conference call and other virtual collaboration will take place up to the deadline for
submissions in early Autumn.

Horizon 2020 [3]: Establishing effectiveness of health care interventions in the paediatric
population 

EAHP is considering a bid for support for projects that help increase the effectiveness of
health care interventions through Therapeutic Drug Monitoring  (TDM) for high risk
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medications in the paediatric population. The deadline for proposals to be submitted is 14th
October 2014.
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